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Directory

1. Happy new Year

2. Mens European 2000 + EPF-Congress

3. Danube-Cup Slovakia 

4. Calendar 2000-2003

5. Others

1. I wish you all a happy new Year 2000, in the hope you had not too many problems to come through the last night of the old 1000 years. Also I think the Y2K Problem did not hit you, writing that I am 9 hours before that point.

2. Inside you find the invitation of that championships, it will be celebrated in the biggest hall of Europe maybe of the whole world. There was also organised also the 1st ever held SUMO Worlds outside of Japan.

3. Also you will find here the Invitation for the Danube-Cup the 1st European Championships in the new Milleniums 1st year.

4. Also the Caledar will be shown, and here will come also the 1st bid for the Congress. Venues will be given defenitly if  there is a bid 3 year ahead. I saw with my work, that ist not possible to plan a very good organised Championships if there is not enough time, specialy to look for sponsors.

5. Others

A.) The Membership-fees. Following Nations still must pay: DEN,FIN,GBR, ICE,IRE,HUN, POL,SLK;ESP,SUI,YUG,LIT,EST,BUL,UKR,POR,GEO,

BLR. If not payed until end of Junary it costs every month 15,-- DM more.

B.) Bids for the Congress, if you want to send bids or amendments, then they must be in my hands latest end of February 2000.

C.) And last but not least, I wish us all a good and new working together for the profit of Powerlifting.

Heiner Köberich

